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DATE: May 6, 2024 
 
Updates 
 

• Post-Tenure Audit for Annual Reviews 2022. The review was 
completed in 2023 by the Office of Faculty Affairs.  
 

• Search for Assistant Vice President for Native American Initiatives 
 

o Campus interviews were held last week for Candidates A and B. 
We will be bringing a 3rd candidate to campus on May 13th.  

o I want to thank Dr. Jeremy Garcia for his ongoing leadership as 
Interim AVP. 

o Finally, Native American Student Affairs held their convocation 
on May 3rd, where they celebrated the 2nd largest graduating 
class of Native students! 

 
• Commencement/Convocation Updates 

o Presidential Events, The Office of Public Safety, and the Dean of 
Students are working closely with colleges and leadership to 
ensure a safe and celebratory event for our students and 
families.  

 
• Faculty Awards 

o Faculty Award notifications were sent out from my office last 
week. The award winners are listed on the Faculty Affairs 
website. Congratulations to all the winners for their outstanding 
work and this much deserved recognition.  
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